Subj: Scott's Christmas Wish List
Date: 12/23/2009 2:08:44 P.M. Central Standard Time
From: scott.mccracken@iteams.org
To: scott.mccracken@iteams.org

Dear Praying Friends,

There is no question that God has been generous to us this year in
many different ways: We have been able to eat and pay all our bills
(expected and unexpected), Kendra and Steve got married (AND ARE
SPENDING CHRISTMAS WITH US!!), Cody went on a mission trip to
Tanzania, and it looks like all the money necessary for the FIRST PART
of the HBOT treatments for Ellie has been provided.

If | were ungrateful, selfish, and heartless enough to even make a
Christmas wish list to give to God (and NOT include things like peace
on earth and goodwill toward men) it might look something like the
following:

1. An asylum miracle and family protection/reunion for Dr. "S" and his
wife and children in Pakistan...

It really will take a miracle as nothing from the human side gives any
kind of hope whatsoever.

Dr. "S" and | continue to meet to study the Bible. He reminds me in
many ways of my Albanian brother Gregor as | really sense the Lord's
hand on his life, and the Holy Spirit at work in him.

2. Salvation for Mr. "A"...

I have NEVER met with anyone for so many years to study the Bible so
consistently who appears to so sincerely WANT to believe, and yet

still cannot bring himself to trust in Jesus. Our dear friend from

Sudan is in his upper 60's now and needs a Savior more desperately
than ever.

3. A car for me and Ellie to use while doing the HBOT treatments in
the States for the first half of 2010...

A generous friend in Mobile has offered one of his cars for every
other week, but that leaves us the off weeks still in need of a

vehicle. If we can find either one, or several different cars, to use

in the off weeks, or if there is a vehicle for the full time there, or

if some way we can rent a car for the off-weeks, or any other way the
Lord wants to provide, we are trusting Him. He took us this far, we
trust He will take us the rest of the way.

Ellie and | leave on January 8th for Mobile. We start the therapy in
New Orleans on January 18th. Please pray for all of us as we will be
separated from Vicki and the boys who will stay in Greece.

We were truly blessed in 2009 in so many ways it is impossible to list

them all now. Most of you were in some way a part of us being so

blessed this past year. THANK YOU! We thank YOU and we thank God for
using you! May He return those blessings back to you a hundred-fold!

Very very grateful,

Scott (and Vicki)

Scott & Vicki McCracken

Tel: (30) 210-65-28-191
scott.mccracken@iteams.org
http://elliebomccracken.blogspot.com
http://refminathens.blogspot.com
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